
 

PE Information for Families  
Summer Term 2021 

 On return to school 12th April, in line with current guidelines, children will continue to 
arrive at school in full school PE kit on days when their class have PE. 

 Children should only wear a school PE kit. Football kits are not acceptable as a PE kit. 

 The school PE kit is available from “Lisa’s Schoolwear” on Priory Road or “Laser” on 
London Road. 

 PE is an essential part of the curriculum and for health and safety reasons kit must be 
worn for these lessons. Trainers or black pumps must be worn for games and gym. 
Dance takes place in bare feet.     

 Our PE kit is: 
Plain navy shorts or leggings (new for girls)  
Pale blue sports polo t-shirt  
Navy blue tracksuit (winter)  
Trainers 

 Swimming for year 6 will continue with current guidelines in mind for the first two 
weeks of term. 
 

PE Timetable from 12th April 2021  
Monday  Year 1 Mrs Bowcock’s class 

Year 5 Miss Topping’s class 
 

Tuesday  Reception classes 
Year 1 Mrs Bradley’s class 
 

Wednesday  Year 3  
Year 4 
 

Thursday  
 
 

Year 2 
Year 6 Mr Cotton’s class (swimming until April 
22nd, Kits on Thursday’s afterwards) 
 

Friday Year 5 
Year 6 Miss Gallagher’s class (swimming until April 
23rd, Kits on Friday’s afterwards) 
 

 


